 Dear Tokyo Superintendent Public Prosecutor,

Hakamada Iwao

Hakamada Iwao was sentenced to death in 1968 following an unfair trial. He spent over 45 years in death row, predominantly in solitary confinement.
On 27 March 2014, after studying new evidence that has emerged on Hakamada’s case, the Shizuoka District Court ordered Hakamada's release, suspended the death sentence, and granted him a retrial.
Hakamada Iwao suffers poor mental and physical health due to his confinement and the fear of execution. At 78 years old, the lenghty appeal process could deny him from reaching a retrial and receiving the justice he deserves.
We urge you to drop your appeal, and allow the retrial of Hakamada Iwao to go ahead.
Yours sincerely,

Kotaro Ono
Tokyo High Public Prosecutors Office 1-1-1
Kasumigaseki Chiyoda-ku
Tokyo
Tokyo-to 100-89
Japan
